2014-15 Stephen/Argyle SACC Information

SACC is a great place to be after school.

SACC meets every day that school is in session.  In the event school is dismissed early, there is no SACC.

SACC begins right after school and runs until the parent or authorized person picks up the child with a MAXIMUM TIME OF 6:00 PM.  Late pick-ups will constitute a financial penalty unless cleared with the provider prior to the occurrence.

SACC offers activities such as arts and crafts projects, table games, creative play and make believe, outdoor activities, and gym time when available.  Variety and choice are key.

SACC provides a daily snack for the children.

SACC is inexpensive:  $6.00 daily per child or $2.00 hourly.  Bills will be sent monthly.  Checks should be made payable to Community Education.

SACC has a phone available:  (218) 437-6616

Providers:  Karen Gunderson & Debbie Nowacki

Sponsor:  Stephen/Argyle Community Education

Drop-ins are welcome.  Please send a note to the school or call the school so we can be ready for your child(ren).  In the event that the number of students is too high for the room, we reserve the right to discontinue drop-in services.  Notification will be given.

If a child decides to return to the SACC Program once signed out for the day, the parent must bring the child back.

If your child is walking home from SACC, a note granting parental permission must be on file with the SACC Provider and the departure time should be consistent.

ALL FAMILIES (REGULARS AND DROP-INS) MUST RETURN THE SACC REGISTRATION FORM PRIOR TO USING SACC.

